
 

 

 

 
YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

PROPOSED LOCAL SERVICE and FARE CHANGES 
 
DATE:  Thursday, September 19, 2024 
TIME:  4:00 p.m. 
PLACE:  Yuba County Government Center 

Board of Supervisors Chambers 
915 Eighth Street 
Marysville, CA  95901   

 
The Yuba-Sutter Transit Board of Directors has set a hearing for the above date, place, and time to accept 
public comments on proposed local route and fare changes that, if approved, would become effective on or 
after January 1, 2025. A complete description of the proposed changes is available online at 
www.yubasuttertransit.com/nextgen-transit-plan, from the Yuba-Sutter Transit Administrative Office at 2100 
B Street, Marysville, CA during normal business hours, or call (530) 634-6880 to request by mail. 
 
Interested persons may submit comments regarding the proposed local route and fare changes, either 
verbally or in writing, before or at the public hearing. Written comments can be provided by e-mail to 
info@yubasuttertransit.com, mail to Yuba-Sutter Transit at 2100 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901, or FAX at 
(530) 634-6888. All written communication must be received prior to the hearing to be considered. Verbal 
testimony can be provided in person at the hearing or by telephone at (530) 634-6880 prior to the hearing. 
Please visit www.yubasuttertransit.com or call (530) 634-6880 for more information. 
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